Agreed Report- Board of Management Meeting
Date: 13/12/2023
· The Board of Management ratified the following policy
1. Review of Digital Learning Policy
The Board of Management wish to thank Ms. Fleming for her work on this policy
· Parents are reminded of the school’s Childs Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment which are available on our website and in hard copy from the office.
· The Parents’ Association Hamper Draw will take place on 20/12/2023. The Board of Management sincerely thank the Parents for their hard work with this fund -raising event.
· Ceremony for the presentation of medals to the Cumann na mBunscoil champions is to be held on 19/12/2023 @1:30pm
· Infant Nativity Play is to be held in the school@11:30am on the 19th December. The Board wish to express their gratitude to Ms. Kinsella, Ms. Hickey, Ms Dempsey and Ms. Nolan for their hard work.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to all the families who contributed to our Hamper Food Collection for people in need.
· The Board wishes Ms. Shiels good luck with her upcoming maternity leave and welcomes Ms. Keogh as the substitute teacher


Signed:
Nicola McGuill
Secretary to the Board of Management
 
